
My name is Barbara W. Allen and I live in Grants Pass, OR and I want to let you know that I oppose 
House Bill 3063.  I consider myself a liberal Democrat, and am appalled that we would consider passing a 
bill that would force US citizens to have any sort of medical treatment without their consent - or keep 
children from going to school because they may have not gotten ONE vaccine, for whatever reason.  

Please do not pass this bill, and take away yet another freedom of choice. 

Thank you. 

Barbara Allen 

Grants Pass, OR 97526 

 


